
NEW DRAMA GROUP COMING TO 
HUGHENDEN VALLEY 

 

Hughenden Valley Village Hall is looking to                    

re-establish its drama group. 

If you are interested in joining, the first meeting will be 

on 

Tuesday 15th March 2016 @ 7:30pm 

At the small hall 

So if you fancy treading the boards, controlling the 

lighting, painting the scenery, helping with props, back 

stage activities, advertising, or costumes,          

everyone will be meeting for the first time so don’t be 

shy and come along. 

ANY AGE WELCOME  

See you there!  
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